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Dear Resident

It has been brought to our recent attention that there is congestion occurring in Renown
Place, Clovelly Park, during school pick up and drop off times, derived from vehicles
parking on the southern side at the most western end of the street and at times across
private property driveways.

Council has reviewed the situation which has highlighted that the existing timed ‘No
Stopping’ zone operational between the hours of 8:00am - 9:30am and 2:00pm — 4:00pm
Monday to Friday is currently not installed correctly, which allows a vehicle to be able to
park unrestricted at all times, west of the driveway of 1A Renown Place, whereas the
restriction should in fact extend further west to incorporate this section of on-street
parking, up to the existing yellow edge line which represents ‘No Stopping at all times’.

As such, for safety reasons and to improve the situation as well as reduce the likelihood
of vehicles parking across driveways during school morning and afternoon peak times,
Council will shortly proceed to correct the signing installed to reflect the diagram below.
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Please note on-street parking is available outside of the above-mentioned restriction
times for residents and or the general public to utilise, with the same logic applying to the
bus zone situated on the opposite side of the road.

If you have any enquiries relating to this alteration, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned on 7420 6453 or by email nathan.saxty@marion.sa.gov.au

Yours sincerely
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Nathan Saxty
Coordinator - Transport



